
 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

ISM/PRN/250/2023-24                                                                                      February 18, 2024 
                 

CIRCULAR TO PARENTS OF THE SCHOOL (KG to STD XII) 

(OPEN FORUM FOR THE PARENTS) 
 

Dear Parent, 

Greetings from Indian School Muscat! 

As per the intimation from the Board of Directors, Indian Schools in Oman, the open forum for the 

parents will be held on Thursday, 29th February 2024 from 6.30 p.m. to 8.00 p.m. in the new 

multipurpose hall (NMPH). This is aimed to strengthen the collaboration between the school and 

parents for the continuous improvement of the school. 

In order to have a smooth conduct of the Open Forum, we invite constructive suggestions from the 

parents using the Google form provided below. The questions related to common school interest 

have to be shared in advance as this would help in providing appropriate responses during the Open 

forum day and help us also to avoid the repetition of the similar questions from parents. 

You are requested to submit your constructive suggestions by filling the following Google form 

latest by Thursday, 22nd February 2024. Please login with the school’s official email id of the 

student for filling in the details. 

https://forms.gle/peefXaEpUrd1Jn297 

In order to organize the Parent Open Forum effectively, your awareness about the following 

is requested. 

 The Open Forum is limited to only the existing parents of Indian School Muscat. 
  

 Parents are requested to carry the details of the students (Gr No and Class) along with 

their original resident card and produce at the time of the registration process at the 

school entrance. 
 

 All recommendations or comments should be directed to the School Administration, 

SMC, or BoD in a general context, without specifying any particular member(s) or 

addressing individuals who are not part of the management or BoD. 
 

 Recording audio or video within the school premises is strictly prohibited. 

Kind regards, 

 
Rakesh Joshi 

Principal 
 
 

https://forms.gle/peefXaEpUrd1Jn297

